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	Happy Saturday!  Just a quick note to let you know…we won’t be emailing you 3-4 times today and tomorrow with new updated info on the video and audio of this weeks message!!!  Yay!  This week the software and computers worked the way they were supposed to, and everything is uploaded and ready to go live on the Mini Cassia Community Christian Church youtube channel at 6pm Saturday night.  
	If you are on facebook, please like and share the video event so others will see and possibly engage or listen in.  Churches across the nation are seeing people looking for answers during this season of fear and chaos.  Invite your friends to join us online and we’ll pray that when we can finally meet together, they will come hang out with us to hear more about this incredible friend we have, whose name is Jesus!
	This week you’ll see a new feature in the video, a greeting time!  Please take a moment to do a short selfie video of you and your loved ones sending greetings to our church family and then send them to us, via messenger or drop box.  If you’re not sure how, let Pastor Andy or Jacob know and we’ll come to you and stand outside and take one for you and use it in the coming weeks.
	Please be checking the website under the INFO tab, in the Resources file for new additions including the many Christian studies and tools that are available, Family Devotions and Weekly study notes of the sermon.  Info for the April 5th Adult Sunday School lesson is there as well!  You are invited to join the Tuesday evening Life Group in a zoom room, at 7pm.  Contact Misty Turner (208-431-4127) for more information and how to join. 
	Every week I pray that all who enter our doors will have a unique, meaningful connection with another person or two because I believe that is one reason God gave us a community called, the Church!  I’m still praying that prayer, but it looks different right now.  Please join me by reaching out to 3-4 different members of our church family each week, just to see how they are doing, what they are doing and even how you can be praying for them.  I know when we come together at 720 J Street, we will be amazed at the stories we hear of what a difference those calls, notes, letters, texts, etc…meant to each other.
	Finally, dear friends!  If you or someone you know is needing to talk about your relationship with Christ or feeling the need to start a relationship with Christ…text or call me.  We can visit and talk about who He is, what He has done for us and how we can accept His invitation…to be adopted into the Family of God!  I am praying that soon one of our weekly videos will feature someone accepting Jesus as Lord, and we will witness his/her baptism during our weekly service!!!  Pray with me that hearts and minds will be open and lives will be committed to Christ…for eternity!  With our God, that is so very possible!
	Have a great week remembering the last week of Jesus’ life as we approach Good Friday…always remembering the words of the old-time preacher, “It’s Friday…but Sunday’s a coming!”
							He is risen!  He is risen, indeed!!!
								Pastor Andy
